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The Peterhead to Fraserburgh Beach Run delivered a glorious day for those who 
braved its 16.5 mile coastal route. Despite a reputation for being a true test of 
determination on a bad day, today’s conditions were surprisingly pleasant. We all 
know how unpredictable this run can be, and many of us have experienced both 
extremes over the years.

The course began at Peterhead Golf Club and hugged the picturesque coastline, 
offering moments of beauty along with the challenge. Runners passed by the iconic 
Rattray Lighthouse, took a scenic diversion through Inverallochy Golf Course, and 
continued through Cairnbulg before heading home via the Waters of Philorth. The 
route featured a few water crossings - a welcome refresher to cool the tootsies. The 
sand, with its varying camber, can sometimes be the kiss of death for unwary 
runners and with marathon season on the horizon, many of our usual runners opted 
to stay safe. 
Today’s weather provided a predominant side wind combined with a tail wind, which 
added both a challenge and an unexpected aid along the way. Whilst our numbers 
may have been few, those who did take on the challenge showcased impressive 
determination.



A huge well done to our standout performers:
 • Sean Pirie
 • Callum Mutch
 • Duncan Abernethy
 • Grant Dewar
 • Karen Robertson

Their efforts, along with those of all participants, made this event a memorable mix 
of endurance, perseverance, and community spirit. Congratulations to everyone 
who took part and proved once again that the Peterhead to Fraserburgh Beach Run 
is as much about the journey as it is about the finish.


